
      
______________THANKYOU__ 
 
February 13, 2023 
 
Dear Badger School Board Members, 
 
In honor of MN School Board Recognition Month, we would like to 
say thank you for the countless hours spent providing support and 
caring to our students, staff and administration. We applaud your 
efforts to ensure that Badger School provides a high quality of 
education and extracurricular activities for our students. We also 
appreciate your commitment to serve our school family and 
community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Badger Education Association 
 

________________________ 
 


